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March 20, 1981
G02-81-63

Docket No. 50-397

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch 1

Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:
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Subject: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2
UPGRADED EMERGENCY PLANS FOR
WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM
PROJECT 2

Ref.: 1) Letter, D. L. Renberger to D. B. Vassal'o, "Upgraded
Emergency Plans," dated December 31, 1979.

2) Letter, D. F. Ross to D. L. Renberger, same subject,
dated April 12, 1980.

The Washington Public Power Supply System is providing twelve (12) copies
of the WNP-2 Emergency Preparedness Plan (Hanford Site) for your review
(ten to NRR and two to I8E). These are advance copies and will be replaced
with official copies in a formal FSAR amendment when they are printed.
No changes in content will be made. These initial copies are being sent
to meet the Supply System commitment to submit an emergency plan in March
1981. The March date was agreed to by the Supply System and NRC in
references 1 and 2. Additionally, a topical manual approach was approved
in Reference 2 for all three Hanford plants allowing consolidation of
the three emergency plans (WNP-l, 2, and 4) into one document.
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B. J. Youngblood
Page 2

The commitments in this Emergency Plan are based on WNP-2 operating
and WNP-1/4 under construction. Future revisions will be made to
include WNP-1 and WNP-4 as operational and will meet the FSAR sub-
mittal dates for those plants.

The Emergency Plan describes a permanent Onsite Technical Support
Center and Nearsite EOF. These facilities may not be completed prior
to the pre-fuel load drill. Provisions are therefore being made for
temporary facilities to verify the workability of the Emergency Plan.
Other features, procedures, and identified commitments in the plan
a'e intended to be in place by the time of the drill.
Please contact our licensing engineer, Mr. 0. K. Earle'(509-372-5000,
extension 2310) if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

GDB:OKE:cph
Enclosures (12 copies)

Director, Nuclear Safety

cc w/encl: RH Engelken - NRC (2 copies)

cc wo/encl: MD Lynch - NRC

B. Grimes - NRC

AD Toth - NRC Resident Inspector
W. Wood - NUS

ND Lewis - EFSEC, Olympia, Wa.
RE Snaith - Burns 8 Roe
JJ Verderber - Burns 5 Roe
TA Mangelsdorf - Bechtel, site
WS Chin - Bonneville Power Administration
WNP-2 Files
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STATE OF WASHINGTON)

)

COUNTY OF BENTON

ss

I, G. D. BOUCHEY, being duly sworn, subscribe to and say that I am
the Director, Nuclear Safety, for the WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY
SYSTEM, the applicant herein; that I have full authority to execute
this oath; that I have reviewed the foregoing; and that to the best
of my knowledge, information and belief the statements in it are true.

DATED 3 sty , 1981

G. D. BOUCHEY

On this day personally appeared before me G. D. BOUCHEY to me known
to be the individual who executed the foregoing instrument and
acknowledged that he signed the same as his free act and deed for
the uses and purposes therein mentioned.

GIYEN under my hand and seal this ~0day of der/i, 'l981.

Nota y Pub in and for the
State of Washington
Residing at
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